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During the later decades of the 20th century, calculators became increasingly common in classrooms.  According to this article, “graphing calculators have helped move students into more difficult problems that educators would not dare assign years ago.”  Robison moves on to discuss other recent innovations that have made their way into the classroom, such as CBL devices, CD-ROMs, and electronic whiteboards.  She talks about how these novelties help students in mathematics.  Robison writes, “The use of technology, when incorporated wisely, can direct students to more effective math lessons that they naturally find more interesting.”


I completely agree with this article in that math can be made more appealing if teachers incorporate technology into their lessons.  In high school, my math teachers only used calculators in the classroom, and they only taught us the basics of using a graphing calculator.  I believe a combination of a lack of proper teacher training and a wish to remain in their old ways contributed to the minute use of technology.  Humans, including myself, by nature are reluctant to change.  However, computers and other types of technology are changes to education that would be positive for not only our students, but also us as teachers.  In order to successfully implement all the suggested types of technology in this article and those that will come in the future, we as teachers have to “keep up” with the technology.  Using technology is a learned skill, which means we have to do whatever it takes to first learn how to use the technology, then learn how to teach the technology to our students.  Once we accomplish implementing technology into our mathematics classrooms, I believe the math classroom itself will be more appealing to all of our students.

